WAKO LAWRENCEVILLE BROADCASTING CO.



910 on Radio Dial

P. D. BOX 210 LAWRENCEVILLE, ILLINOIS

May 12, 1959

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler 2818 So. Cherokes Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

On behalf of the staff of WAKO, I wish to thank you for your letter replying to our test request. We are happy and anxious to know that our signals are being received in your area. This will also confirm that the program outlined in your letter was the actual program of May 7th.

We anticipate being on the air on or about May 15th. If you continue receiving our signals up to this period, I would appreciate hearing further from you.

WAKO radio is dedicated to the finest in program entertainment. We feel confident WAKO will be able to give many hours of listening entertainment.

Sincerely,

Wally Bruner
Wally Bruner

Manager

WB:dk